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Birthdays

General Reminders

Classroom Updates

Please watch for sign up papers
posted outside each of your children's
classrooms for the week of
Thanksgiving. I am asking if your child
will be in attendance Wednesday
11/22/22 and Friday 11/23/22. If your
child/children will be in attendance
Friday 11/24/22 you are required to
sign up by Wednesday 11/15/22.
Please write down the drop off time as
well as the pickup time for both days,
so I can schedule staff accordingly.

Thank you,
Shanna Hunter
COTL Director/Administrator

NOTE FROM THE
OFFICE

FEATURED  THIS MONTH:

Note from the Office

Happy Birthday to...
Isabelle and David turning 1,
Asher, Liam and Charlotte who
are all turning 2, 
and
Brennan who is turning 3.

As well as

Mrs. Hutchison
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NOVEMBER
BIRTHDAYS

GENERAL
REMINDERS

Here are a few dates to keep in
your calendar:

We are closed for Thanksgiving on
Thursday, November 23rd.
And 
We will be asking if your child will
be attending Friday, November
24th.
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DUCKLINGS
Infants 1
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Hello! 

I know there has been a lot of change
recently in the infant room, but I wanted to
assure you that it has not affected the babies'
schedules or routines in anyway. 

We work so diligently to keep them on a solid
routine to not only make their day better but
when they do move to the toddler room to
make that transition easier as well. 

With Thanksgiving coming this month we look
forward to the fun Thanksgiving crafts that we
will be doing as well as some fun Thanksgiving
songs to sing with the babies. 

We have so many crawlers and eaters in our
class now it's so much fun to watch them
discover, grow, and learn how to play and
interact with the other babies. 

As always thank you for in trusting your
precious babies to us. It is our joy to get to
snuggle, care for, and teach them during the
day. If you have any questions, please let us
know! 

Happy early Thanksgiving!! 

Thank you,
Mrs. Culligan & Mrs. Hutchison
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TURTLES 
Toddler 1

Hello Snail and Turtle Families!

   In the month of October, we became
one toddler room instead of two
toddler rooms. Also, in the month of
October, we celebrated Halloween
and three birthdays! Lydia, Dahlia and
Walker all moved up to the Tree Frog
room! We will miss having them in our
class but happy to still see them
around. We focused on colors a lot this
month by talking about what color the
toys are and talking about colors
during art projects.  We worked on
using our words, having nice hands,
sharing and being patient. 

   In the month of November, we will be
celebrating three more birthdays!
Liam, Charlotte and Asher will be
turning two, happy early birthday! It is
crazy how fast time goes by. We have
two weeks of dress up this month to
talk about colors. So, we are going to
keep focusing on colors this month.
Charlotte and Asher will be moving up
to the Tree Frog room and we will be
gaining a new friend, David this month.
We are very excited for the changes
coming up!

-Miss. Ganyo and Miss Burr 

TREE FROGS 
2's

Hi Parents!
November is upon us, and with it, cold weather! We did,
however have some gorgeous days outside during
October, and enjoyed several rainy ones doing activities
inside. 
   We had several birthdays in October, and we welcomed
Lydia, Dahlia, and Walker to our classroom! It's been a fun
challenge figuring out our new class dynamic and
teaching these newest additions the ways of our room.
Holden turned 3 and moved right next door to the Tiger
room. We will miss you! Ingrid also more recently turned 3,
but we are glad we get to keep her with us for a while
longer. 
   As previously mentioned, we did some fun activities this
month! We got to explore a pumpkin and take a look at
the seeds inside! We also spread them on the table for the
kids to play with and smush around, but a lot of them
weren't too sure about doing that!  We then put some of
the pumpkin seeds into Ziplocs and the kids had fun
squishing them that way. We also got to paint pumpkins
this month! One of our parents donated pumpkins for the
Tree Frog kiddos and we had a blast painting them. Thank
you so much!! 
  October was another adventurous month in the Tree Frog
room. It's always so exciting and rewarding to see how
these kids are learning and growing. A lot of them have
started talking a lot more and it is so precious to hear
their little voices. 
  As always, if you have any questions, please don't
hesitate to talk to me, Miss Sargent, or email the office.
Your children truly are a blessing from the Lord, and we
are so privileged to be able to care for them. We hope
November finds you happy and healthy! 
Love, Miss Green and Miss Sargent
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Happy November Tiger Families

What an eventful month! Our first field trip,
dress up week, and Halloween! The tigers
also got to help paint our classroom pumpkin
and help take the seeds out. Lately we’ve
been listening to a lot of Emily Arrow songs
they love our new classroom song “Are we
there, Yeti.” If you are ever driving or at
home and want to hear some giggles turn
the song on!
For the month of November, we will be
getting our class ready for winter. The tiger
classroom will have a station added to dress
up so they can practice putting on their
snow gear. As the leaves fall off the trees
outside you might notice the trees in our
classroom are also changing. The tigers
keep asking “is it snowing yet?” They are very
excited for the snowy weather!
Lastly, please remember to pack hats and
gloves every week along with their jackets.

“Children learn as they play; most
importantly, in play, children learn how to
learn.”  Fred Donaldson

-Miss Roths

Hello Penguin Families!
October was a fun filled month of Fall adventures 
The first week we ended up scooping out pumpkin guts with
spoons and our hands, washing the seeds, baking the seeds,
and tasting them. Not everyone was a fan of a lot of the
steps, but it was a fun experience! We had a fire truck visit
us this week because the next week they were super busy
for Fire Safety Week, lots of fun talking to the fire fighters
and sitting in the truck!
The second week we talked about Fire Safety. We
practiced: STOP, DROP, & ROLL! They thought it was
hilarious. We talked about why we practice fire drills at
daycare and that is something they should talk about at
home with mom and dad to see what they should do; never
go back inside even if it’s for our favorite stuffy or our pet or
anything. There is only one of us, but we can always buy
another stuffy.
The third week we talked about Sports: Basketball,
Volleyball, Soccer, Golf, & Football. Lots of fun coloring and
playing with those balls and talking about the rules in each
of those sports. A lot of our friends knew a lot about many
aspects of those sports.
The last week of October we learned many Mother Goose
rhymes. They thought they were pretty silly. Humpty Dumpty,
Little Miss Muffet, Hey Diddle Diddle (they laughed and
laughed at this one), Jack & Jill, and Hickory Dickory Dock.
Lots of fun memories of when I learned them as a child 
November brings out the colder weather, 2 dress up weeks,
around the world, as well as celebrating Thanksgiving! I look
forward to telling you more about our adventures next
month, but until then, stay warm and safe.
Mrs. Hunter & The Penguins

TIGERS
3's

PENGUINS
4-5's


